
prescription DISCOUNTS 
SHOULD GO TO PATIENTS, 
NOT middlemen.

pharmaceutical 
manufacturers

provide negotiated discounts and rebates on medicines to 
health insurers and pharmacy benefit managers

middlemen
don’t pass on the negotiated discounts and rebates 

directly to patients

PATIENTS
with high out of pocket costs often pay more than their 
drug’s negotiated discount price when picking up their 

medicine at the pharmacy

When seniors pickup their medicines at the pharmacy, the 
cost at the register is often higher than the drug’s actual price. 
That’s because deep manufacturer-negotiated discounts 
and rebates don’t always make their way to patients. CMS’ 
new proposed rule for Medicare Part D has a request for 

information on how to address this.

SUPPORT CMS’ PROPOSED RULE TO
HELP SENIORS SAVE MONEY!
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